
MYC Notice to Competitors #4-0924
All Race Series

The Sydney Harbour Port Authority has issued a Local 
Marine Notice regarding the replacement of Bradleys 

Head Safe Water Mark. 

https://www.portauthoritynsw.com.au/media/qqincleu/
local-marine-notice-025-2024-sydney-harbour-bradleys-
head-swm.pdf
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